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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
DATE: April 1, 2020     
 
TO:  West Virginia Regional Medical Directors 
  West Virginia Emergency Medical Services Advisory Council 

West Virginia Medical Policy Care Committee 
West Virginia Medical Command Regions 
West Virginia Emergency Medical Service Professionals  

   
FROM: Michael R. Mills, DO, FACEP 
      
RE:  April 2020 Meeting Update 
 
Due to the COVID 19 Pandemic, the West Virginia Office of Emergency Medical 
Services (WV OEMS) has cancelled the regularly scheduled quarterly meetings of 
the Emergency Medical Services Advisory Council (EMSAC) and the Medical Policy 
Care Committee (MPCC) scheduled for April 16 and 17, 2020.  
 
We hopefully anticipate resuming as scheduled July 2020.   
 
 
 
 
 


